
Dear Manatee Bay Families,
As we step into November, the season of gratitude, I want to pause and express 

my heartfelt thanks to each of you. October was filled with special events, enriching
experiences, and a whole lot of heart from our amazing volunteers and families. Here’s a

glimpse into the fun we had & what’s coming next:

Fall Bookfair Success
       Our Fall Bookfair was a huge hit!

Teachers and staff enjoyed a preview day with
breakfast and lunch, family night was a blast,
and students loved shopping for new books.

Thank you to our wonderful parents for
supporting their kids in exploring a love for
reading, and special thanks to our amazing

volunteers and Bookfair chairs.
Trunk or Treat Fun

       With candy donations from 
families, our students enjoyed a night of

festive trunks and treats, thanks to 
Cypress Bay’s LIA club. 

Celebrating Diversity
           Our Diversity & Inclusion committee
launched the sign-up for Multicultural Night
coming up on Nov. 20th. And keep an eye on
social media and class chats for their posts
highlighting global celebrations—an exciting
way for our students to learn about holidays

from around the world!
Yearbook Sales Open!

Our Yearbook committee has officially set up
our storefront, and yearbooks are now on sale!

Don’t forget to upload photos so we can
capture all of this year’s wonderful memories.

New Reading Initiative
          Our Manatee Movers committee chairs
met with admin to kick off an exciting reading
project. We’re thrilled to see this spark even

more joy for reading in our school!
Student Achievement

           Our Honor Roll committee 
prepared gift bags for the first honor roll

celebration on Nov 7th, and are organizing the
Principal’s Honor Roll Breakfast to recognize

students who achieved straight A’s in the first
quarter. We’re so proud of their hard work!

Bulletin Board Highlights
            Thanks to our creative bulletin board
committee, our Student of the Month board
looks fantastic, with plans to spotlight Honor

Roll students next!
Upcoming Math Night

     Thanks to our Sponsors Chair, we’ll 
be hosting a Math Night on Nov. 13th,
sponsored by Mathnasium. This will be a

fantastic opportunity for families to engage 
with math in a fun, interactive way!

This month, let’s take a moment to embrace
the spirit of gratitude. I’m continually
inspired by the kindness, dedication, &

sense of community that each of you brings
to our school. May this month be filled with

joy, reflection, and happiness for 
you and your families. 

Warmly, Adelina Snell - President

There’s still time to join the
Manatee Bay PTA! Check out

our website & join today!
www.manateebaypta.org

“THANKSGIVING IS A TIME OF TOGETHERNESS AND GRATITUDE.”

Wishing you and your families a joyful and warm
Thanksgiving filled with love and gratitude.

@manateebayelementarypta

https://www.instagram.com/manateebayelementarypta/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/manateebayelementarypta/

